



DATE 16th May 2017

Salisbury School Council Salisbury Primary School 495 High Street North Manor Park London E12 6 TH

Dear Pupils,

Re: School Council British Clean Up

I write with reference to the recent School Council British Clean Up activity that took place outside the Earl of Essex Public House where pupils from your school, Salisbury Primary School were involved in an extensive clean-up operation on the grounds of this building.

Thanks largely to your collective and considerable effort, this area has never looked so clean!! Looking at the photos taken on the day, not only can you see a remarkable and noticeable difference, but it is clear that you all had a lot of fun and really enjoyed what you were doing.

On behalf of the London Borough of Newham, I just wanted to say a big thank you to all of you from all of us for your hard work and dedication in helping towards improving the image of this ongoing problem location which will be both echoed and appreciated by the local community.

Yours faithfully,

John Oddi

Senior Law Enforcement Officer

Enforcement & Safety Division

London Borough of Newham Newham Dockside 1000 Dockside Road London E16 2QU